Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

April 1%, 1979

Mr. John C. Callahan
334 Dartmouth Drive
Lake Werth, Florida 33460

Dear My, Callahan:

Your letter has been forwarded to me by Idaho State University. 1 would
suggest that you write directly to Idaho State University, Pocatello, Idaho
83201, requesting publications on lithic technology.

If you ere sufficiently interested, you may want to subscribe to
Flintknappers' xehange or Lithie Technology. Mail your order to
Flintknapper's Exchange, Attention: J. Nichols, Dept. of Anthropology,

iversity of New Mexico, Albuquergque, New Mexico 87131 with $5.00 for
& ons-year subseription.

Lithic Technology may be ordered from Center for Archaeological Research,
The University of Texas at San Antonio, San intonio, Texas 78285.
Volume VIIX (1979) is $3.50.

Sincerely,

Don E. Crabtree, Research Associate in
Lithic Technology
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